
 

TRUCHARD VINEYARDS 
 

 
MERLOT 

2003 
 
Rich aromas of blackberry, 
floral blueberry, and cherry; 
highlighted with cedar, vio-
lets, and subtle mint.  The 
mouth is smooth – ripe plum, 
red currants, and sweet va-
nilla.  Velvety tannins coat 
the palate, and provide a long 
spicy finish of dried red 
fruits—Sal de Ianni, Wine-
maker 

 

TRUCHARD VINEYARDS 
 

 
MERLOT 

2003 
 
Rich aromas of blackberry, 
floral blueberry, and cherry; 
highlighted with cedar, vio-
lets, and subtle mint.  The 
mouth is smooth – ripe plum, 
red currants, and sweet va-
nilla.  Velvety tannins coat 
the palate, and provide a long 
spicy finish of dried red 
fruits—Sal de Ianni, Wine-
maker 

 

TRUCHARD VINEYARDS 
 

 
MERLOT 

2003 
 
Rich aromas of blackberry, 
floral blueberry, and cherry; 
highlighted with cedar, vio-
lets, and subtle mint.  The 
mouth is smooth – ripe plum, 
red currants, and sweet va-
nilla.  Velvety tannins coat 
the palate, and provide a long 
spicy finish of dried red 
fruits—Sal de Ianni, Wine-
maker 

 

TRUCHARD VINEYARDS 
 

 
MERLOT 

2003 
 
Rich aromas of blackberry, 
floral blueberry, and cherry; 
highlighted with cedar, vio-
lets, and subtle mint.  The 
mouth is smooth – ripe plum, 
red currants, and sweet va-
nilla.  Velvety tannins coat 
the palate, and provide a long 
spicy finish of dried red 
fruits—Sal de Ianni, Wine-
maker 


